
Observance of Security Awareness Week from 13th December to  18th December, 2023 

at BGCL Kolkata . 

 

 

The Security Awareness Week was observed at BGCL, Kolkata from 13th   December to 

18th December, 2023.  

 

The commencement of the function took place with the administration of the Security 

Pledge  in Hindi and English  at 11 AM on 13.12.2023. 

 

The Banners for Observance of Security Awareness Week-2023 were displayed in BGCL 

office premises. Essay competitions in Hindi & English were held for BGCL Officers, 

contract employees & security personnel on the subject “ What should be the role of 

employees in strengthening security arrangements at workplace ”. 

 

Quiz event on awareness of security was organized by Shri Tapan Kumar De, Head (HR) 

for BGCL Officers, contract employees & security personnel.  

 

There was a wide & enthusiastic response from BGCL Officers, contract employees & 

security personnel to various competitions. 

 

Shri Satyabrata Bairagi, CEO addressed before the gathering in the closing ceremony on 

18.12.2023 and appreciated the security personnel to enhance their moral and urge the 

employee for the full support on the security. The observance of the event was closed  with 

the distribution  of prize to the winners of the competitions by Shri Satyabrata Bairagi, 

CEO, BGCL. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


